
 

 
 

Notice of Request for Qualifications 
for 

Lead Roles: Lead Healthcare Clinical Services Provider, 
Lead Institution of Higher Education, and Lead Trenton-

Based Multi-Service Organization 
[reference 2023-RFQ-169] 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the New Jersey Economic Development Authority is planning to select a 
lead Healthcare Clinical Services Provider, a lead Institution of Higher Education, and a lead 
Trenton-Based Multi-Service Organization for the development, programming and ongoing 
operations of the Maternal Infant and Health Innovation Center (MIHI Center). 
 
The qualifications must be responsive to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ).  If selected, your 
institution will be required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c.127 - N.J.S.A. 10:5-
31 et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:27 et seq. 
 
The RFQ is available on the Authority’s website at https://www.njeda.com/bidding under: 
 

“2023-RFQ-169 MIHI - Lead Roles” 
 
Any questions regarding the RFQ must be directed in writing, via e-mail,                           
to EDAProcurementQA@njeda.com at or before 2:00 PM (ET), Monday, April 17, 2023   
(No phone calls please).   
 
All questions and answers with regard to the RFQ will be posted on the Authority’s website at 
https://www.njeda.com/bidding under “2023-RFQ-169 MIHI - Lead Roles.” 
 
Qualifications shall be received at or before 2:00 PM (EST), on Monday, May 8, 2023  
Both electronic and hard copy proposals will be accepted.   
 
Electronic Qualifications must be uploaded to the Authority’s ShareFile system, per the RFQ 
link.  
 
Hard Copy Qualifications must be addressed to: 

 
Address: 

New Jersey Economic Development Authority 
Procurement Department 
REF # 2023-RFQ-169 MIHI Lead Roles 
Due Date:  May 8, 2023 – 2:00 PM 
PO Box 990 
36 West State Street 
Trenton NJ  08625-0990 

  
Main Reception Desk - Telephone:  609-858-6700 

 
 
 
2023- RFQ-169 Legal Notice  
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